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Loatlands Primary School is saddened by the death of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. We will be remembering
her during this period of national mourning for the wonderful example of selfless leadership she has shown since
her coronation in 1953.

Our thoughts and condolences are with The Royal Family who will hold her in their hearts as they enter this
period of mourning. May she rest in peace.

At Loatlands we will observe the period of mourning whilst continuing to support our pupils, families and

staff. Communications via email and social media during this period will be limited and we will only be sending
essential information as part of a quiet reflection time for the country.

We will keep pupils informed of news about these events as part of assemblies and class activities. If you think
your child may be experiencing particular distress due to the passing of the Queen, please do let us know so we
can provide additional support if needed.

Should there be anything further that we can support you with, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you, as always, for your patience and understanding.

Kind regards
Laura Buckley
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